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9th February 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The Lion King rehearsals 
 
We are very excited to start our rehearsals for The Lion King after half term. On the reverse of 
this letter we have set out our plans for rehearsals up to Easter and listed who is needed for 
each session. We will let you know about rehearsals after Easter nearer the time.  Every 
rehearsal will finish at 4.45pm and we will let the children out via the hall fire doors so they can 
be promptly away. As it is longer than a usual after school club please send children with a small 
snack and water bottle as we will give them time for a break. 
 
Please can all children also bring any scripts or song words that they have to each rehearsal 
along with a pencil so they can add stage directions. 
 
We have a Production page on the parent section of our school website and we will post a copy 
of this letter and the rehearsal schedule along with links to all of the backing tracks.   
https:// barham.kent.sch.uk/parents/production    Barham Church of England Primary School 
 
We look forward to seeing the whole cast at our first rehearsal on Thursday 24th February 2021. 
 
 
 
The Production Team 
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